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Dear parents/carers                   26th April 2022 

           
Reception class trip: Bockett’s Farm 

 
On Tuesday 17th May, reception class will be visiting Bockett’s Farm Park.  The cost of this trip will be £14.90 
per child inclusive, which must be paid via Parentpay.  If you require a Parentpay login letter, please contact 
the school office.  Please note that if we do not receive enough money to cover the cost for the trip, we may 
have to take the difficult decision to cancel the trip. 
 
  

The class will travel by hired coach to the farm, which will be fitted with seatbelts.  Please ensure the children 
arrive promptly on the day, as we will be leaving school, between 09:00 – 09:30 and we expect to be back by 
15.15.  For the trip, they will need to wear their normal school uniform but should wear sensible shoes.   Please 
check the weather forecast on the day, as we suggest that your child has a rucksack containing a sun hat, a 
waterproof coat, and their school jumper.  Please ensure that you put sun cream on your child as we are 
unable to apply this during the day. 
 
On the day, the children will need a healthy packed lunch (not containing fizzy drinks, chocolate, or sweets) 
and their water bottle and an additional bottle of water (no glass containers).  They do not need any money 
as we are not visiting any shops.   
 

If you are available to help on the trip, please speak to Mrs Turner as we have a few spaces for parent helpers.   
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Turner      
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Reception Class outing to Bockett’s Farm 
 

I agree to my child being taken to the Farm by coach on Tuesday 17th May 2022.   
 
Payment was made via Parentpay on (please confirm date): 
 
 

Signed:     Parent of: 
 

Emergency Contact number for the day: 
 

Medication required?: 
 


